
    

Thank You to ALL who
helped make 2022 Summer
Camp a Success - especially

our Camp Instructors!!




August 8, 2022

First Day of School is

Wednesday, August 17th

NO EARLY RELEASE ON THURSDAYS
Grades classes will continue to 3pm with dismissal by

Specialty Teachers while Faculty are meeting.  

 AWS Garage Sale is on

August 13th 

8am-3pm! 

 Drop off Donations to the

Great Hall this week!

A Revised 2022-2023 School Calendar is now
available on the website.  December's

Assembly has been changed to the 21st to
match the school district's winter break.



 her incredible organization and forward thinking.  She has contributed a lot
to our community in this past year and she will be missed!

At this point, the board of trustees has decided to move forward without an
ED.  We are working with Renee Parks as an interim administrator from 11-4,
and we’ll have more information to share with you soon.  In the meantime,

we have a new Business Manager in the office, Jackie McKnight and we’d like
to welcome her to our community.  

Thank you all for your commitment to our community.  Together we are
sustaining and enlivening something truly special and unique.  

See you soon!

Campus News & updates

We hope your summer has been joyful and
full of memorable adventures.  We’re

looking forward to seeing everyone again
very soon.  

We’re writing to you to let you know that
Tre-C, our Executive Director, has decided
to seek new adventures elsewhere.  Her

last day was August 1.  
We hope you will join us in wishing her

farewell and thanking her for her
extraordinary work this past year in

New Adventures Ahead

We are looking for a movement teacher for 16 hours a
week - 11am to 3pm Monday to Thursdays for at least the

first month of school - until September 19th when Matt
would be available.  If interested, please reach out to Renee

Parks for more information.

WE ARE LOOKING FOR A MOVEMENT TEACHER 
FOR AUGUST TO MID-SEPTEMBER




